Arrangements of Labour Department
public services

To align with the Government's announcement yesterday (April 28) that
public services will resume under a phased approach, all service counters
under the Labour Department (LD) will resume normal opening hours from next
Monday (May 4).

The occupational health clinics in Kwun Tong and Fanling will also
resume being open from Monday to Saturday.

For enquiries, members of the public can call the LD's 24-hour enquiry
hotline at 2717 1771 (the hotline is provided by 1823), or email the
department at enquiry@labour.gov.hk.
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